GIBBS I AND SURVEYORS

2131 HOLLYWOOD BOULEVARD SUITE 204 HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 33020
PHONE: 954-923-7666 FAX: 954-923-7668
sseeley@gibbslandsurveyors.com

January 6, 2015

Ms. Clarissa Ip, P.E. CFM
Engineering Support Services Manager
Dept. of Public Works

2600 Hollywood Blvd, Room 308
Hollywood, FL. 33022

RE:  City Resolution R-2011-269

Dear Ms. Ip:
Pursuant to your email dated today Jan. 6. 2015, we are pleased to receive this invitation to
renew our contract with the City of Hollywood, and would be in agreement for a one-year

period under the same terms and conditions.

As requested, a current Certificate of Insurance with the City as Certificate Holder, will be
forthcoming.

Thanking you in advance for the opportunity to be of service.

Sincerely,

Stephen K. Seeley, PSM



